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China Banking Regulatory Commission
Address: Jia NO.15 Financial Street, Xicheng District, Beijing, 100140
Tel:010-66279113

C/0: Policy Banks Supervision Department, Policy Research Bureau

To Whom It May Concern:

Because of the China Banking Regulatory Commission’s role in supervising Chinese banks, we would like
to notify you that we have sent a letter of our concerns to China Development Bank and China Export-
Import Bank® regarding the environmental and social impacts of their investment in the Yamal LNG
project, which is located in the Arctic region.

We would like to work with these banks in order to ensure that international norms and standards are
used to identify and prevent environmental and social impacts of the project. We understand that the
Chinese Banking Regulatory Commission has published a number of positive policies aimed to improve
the environmental performance of Chinese banks investing abroad. We hope that the Yamal LNG
project can draw inspiration from these policies, especially the Green Credit Guidelines, which
obligate Chinese banks to comply with international norms and best practices for overseas
investments. The Yamal LNG project is located in the Arctic region, an extremely sensitive ecosystem,
and so we believe that the full implementation of policies like the Green Credit Guidelines can help
identify and thus prevent unnecessary environmental and social impacts of the project.

Please let us know if you have any suggestions on how to reach and communicate with these institutions.
We would be pleased to share our concerns. Feel free to contact us for any questions or further
information at any time.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Eugene Simonov, Coordinator.

Rivers without Boundaries International Coalition

Address and telephone for communication (Dr. Eugene Simonov):
Russia, Moscow. 125139-, Krasnoarmeiskaya Street 27 - 3

! We have also sent a letter requesting additional information to the Silk Road Fund, the third investors in the
Yamal LNG project.



Telephone in China +86-13942868942, in Russia +7 9165491227
simonov@riverswithoutboundaries.org

This letter is also supported and co-signed by Russian national environmental groups:

Yury Shirokov,
Ecodelo Alliance isarsib@gmail.com

Alexey Zimenko, Director
Biodiversity Conservation Center zimenko@biodiversity.ru
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